EXHIBIT A - Comcast Letter

COMCAST

3055 Comcast Place
Livermore, CA 94551-9559

December 9, 2020

Chief Technology Officer Mr. Bill Mitchell
City of Cupertino

10300 Torre Avenue

Cupertino, CA. 95014

Re: Launch of Smithsonian Channel
Dear Chief Technology Officer Mr. Bill Mitchell:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV
services.

Beginning January 16, 2021, Smithsonian SD and Smithsonian HD will be added to the
Digital Preferred package. Customers will need an IP-capable device (e.g., Xfinity X1) to view
either channel, and a subscription to HD service in order to view Smithsonian HD. We will
preview the channels starting on or about December 17, 2020.

As always, if you should have any questions please feel free to contact Lee-Ann Peling or me
at LeeAnn_Peling@comcast.com or Mitzi_Givens-Russell@comcast.com.

Sincerely,

Mitzi Givens-Russell
Franchise Operations Manager
Comcast California





